
Dear Parents and Carers  

 Welcome to CANVAS   

  

CANVAS is the College’s new Learning Management System (LMS). 

During the next 18 months, your son’s classes will gradually transition onto CANVAS becoming a central 
location where he can access his learning activities.  

As parents and carers, you have been enrolled into CANVAS as observers where you can monitor your 
son’s progress.  

Logging into CANVAS 

1. Use the following link   Canvas for Parents 

 This link can also be found on the College Website under the Portal button and then clicking 
 CANVAS for Parents. 

 

2. Enter your email address that is registered with the College and  then click Forgot Password.   

   

   

    

 

 

 

 

 A link will be sent to generate your own password. 

 The email address should be the one that received these instructions.  

If parents share the same email address, then only one access can be provided. 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcanvas.stpiusx.nsw.edu.au%2Flogin%2Fcanvas&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cafc2fa3592254d22e0d308d818a7d66c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637286456422331459&sdata=u6nIVclrJg4fP4pTfBb0xGY2yhb%2B%2Bi%2B1amwxAG5GkBk%3D&reserved=0


 If you require assistance with logging into CANVAS, please contact Ms Terri Hemmerman 

               THemmerman@stpiusx.nsw.edu.au 

3. Managing Your Notifications  

Once you have logged into CANVAS, you may start receiving notifications. 

You can set your own notification preferences within your account settings in CANVAS. 

If you have any questions regarding CANVAS, please do not hesitate to contact me at the College. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

mailto:THemmerman@stpiusx.nsw.edu.au

